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TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON REPORT 
Item No.   

 
RECOMMENDATON: 
THAT the Council of the Township of North Huron hereby authorizes pre-budget approval for the 
purchase of fire hose, pagers and radios at an estimated cost of $10,500.00. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
Equipment failures necessitate the replacement of fire hose, pagers and radios prior to the 
approval of the 2017 budget. 
 
DISCUSSION 
4 large diameter (4”) hoses failed their annual hose test, and 3 more failed during fire operations.  
This has left FDNH short 700’ of firefighting hose. The estimated cost is $7,750.00. 
 
FDNH has insufficient working pagers for all personnel due to 4 pagers being un-repairable.  FDNH 
is in a similar situation with 2 of our radios. The estimated cost is $2,750.00. 
 
All items would be sourced from current FDNH providers and would be consistent with existing 
equipment. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
These items will be in our 2017 budget but are required now for proper FDNH fire operations.  The 
total cost of these items is approximately $10,500.  
 
FUTURE CONSIDERATIONS 
n/a 
 
RELATIONSHIP TO STRATEGIC PLAN   
Goal 3. Ensure our community is healthy and safe. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

    

REPORT TO:  Reeve Vincent and Members of Council 
PREPARED BY:  David Sparling, Director of Fire and Emergency Services 
DATE: 19/12/16 
SUBJECT: Pre-budget approval required for FDNH capital items 
ATTACHMENTS:   

David Sparling 
Director Fire & Emergency Services 

 Sharon Chambers, CAO 


